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PBepartment of Education

REGION 111
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BATAAN

DIVISION MEMORANDUM CCT 06 2075
No. 40 s. 2025

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION TO DIVISION MEMORANDUM NO. 426, S.
2025 TITLED STRENGTHENING PARTNERSHIPS FOR GENDER AND
DEVELOPMENT: YEAR-END PLANNING WITH DISTRICT GAD FOCAL

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors, CID and SGOD
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Public Schools Principals
Division Office Personnel
All Others Concerned

1. This Office hereby announces the official venue for the Strengthening
Partnerships for Gender and Development: Year-end Planning with
District GAD Focal as stipulated in Division Memorandum No. 426, s. 2025.
This training is scheduled on October 9, 2025 at Loui-is Resort and
Restaurant, Capitol Drive, Balanga City, Bataan.

2. Inthe event that the identified participant is unavailable, kindly refer to Division
Memorandum No. 426, s. 2025, titled “Strengthening Partnerships for Gender
and Development: Year-End Planning with District GAD Focal” and notify Misty
Bautista-Dela Cruz, Education Program Specialist II, Human Resource
Development Unit at misty.delacruz@deped.gov.ph. In addition, the
replacement form must be submitted on or before the training.

3. All other provisions of Division Memorandum No. 426, s. 2025 shall remain in
effect.

4. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is hereby directed.

CAROLINA S.%EdD, CESOV

« Schools Division Superintendent
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